
Looking for a friendly, 
adventurous choir in  

north London? 
 

Please join us for our 54th Season under 
our Musical Director, Iestyn Evans. 

September 2025 
to June 2026

Our 2025 – 2026 Season 
All concerts at St Mary the Virgin, Primrose Hill, NW3 3DJ 

Saturday 29 November 2025 at 6.00 pm 
A Celebration for Thanksgiving: 

Music from the Americas  
Padilla’s Missa Ego flos campi; works by Barber, Copland,  

Amy Beach, Florence Price & others; songs by the Gershwins,  
Jobim, Kern, Rodgers & Hammerstein, etc. 

Alessandro MacKinnon-Botti (organ/piano) 
 

 Saturday 21 March 2026 at 6.00 pm 
Mendelssohn: St Paul 

Rebecca Hardwick (soprano)  *  Michael Bell (tenor) 
Filippo Turkheimer (bass)  *  The Primrose Hill Orchestra 

 

 Saturday 20 June 2026 at 6.00 pm 
Bach & Baroque 

To include Jesu, meine Freude  
and Komm, Jesu, komm 

 Camden 
Choir

the Camden 
Choir



YOU ARE VERY WELCOME TO 
COME FOR A TRY-OUT.... 

The Camden Choir welcomes new members in all voices  
(Soprano, Alto, Tenor or Bass) to come and join us.  

We are a very friendly choir and sing a varied selection of  
mainly classical music regularly chosen by the members. 

You must be able to read music a little and sing in harmony.  
Iestyn Evans, our Musical Director, is very experienced  

at bringing the best out of singers and is very approachable. 
New members receive one term without paying a sub.  

Under-30s do not pay a sub at all! 
There is also special support for those on a low income. 

AND you do not have to live in Camden!  
Why not come to a couple of rehearsals to see if  

the Camden Choir is right for you?  

REHEARSALS 
Autumn Concert: 8 Sept – 24 Nov 2025 

Spring Concert: 5 Jan – 16 Mar 2026 
Summer Concert: 23 Mar – 15 Jun 2026 

 
Rehearsals are held on Monday evenings, starting on  
8 September 2025 at 7.15pm in St Mary the Virgin,  

Primrose Hill, Elsworthy Road, NW3 3DJ.  

You can just turn up on a Monday by 7.00 pm  
or (even better) contact join@camdenchoir.london  

to let us know that you want to sing, or to answer any queries. 

Alison Lamb / Anne Satchwell – Joint Chairs 
 

OR WOULD YOU LIKE TO BE  

A FRIEND OF THE CHOIR? 
Please email Gabrielle Crockatt (Friends’ Secretary)  

at friends@camdenchoir.london 
for further details of benefits and costs.

For the latest updates, or to find out more about the choir’s 
history, please visit our website at 

www.camdenchoir.london 
You can also buy tickets for our concerts  

and download the latest poster. 
 

The Camden Choir is a registered charity and exists to perform choral music. 
Registered Charity No.: 283922


